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March 31, 2017




VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	H & R Waterworks, Inc. –Original Sheet No. 17.2

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached for filing you will find the above-referenced tariff sheet.  The purpose of this filing is to implement a conservation rate to encourage conservation and address water rights issues.

	The rates for residential customers with a 3/4 inch meter for the summer period in the third usage block (over 2,000 cubic feet in a billing period) will be increased from $2.81 per 100 cubic feet or portion thereof to $5.00 per 100 cubic feet or portion thereof.  One cubic foot of water equal 7.48 gallons.  The summer period is defined as May 1 through October 31, which are the June through November billing periods. 

	This is a seventy-eight percent increase in rates for the conservation rate over the standard usage rate for block three.

	A copy of the customer notice is enclosed which contains additional information.

	


	Stephen L. Harrington is authorized to issue tariffs on behalf of H & R Waterworks, Inc. and the undersigned is authorized to file tariffs on behalf of the H & R Waterworks, Inc.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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